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While Google and other online search engines provide access to millions of images, 
even this selection is not sufficient or of adequate quality to support the specialized and 
unique educational emphases of UNM's College of Fine Arts and School of Architecture 
and Planning programs. It is just this gap that the Bunting Library strives to fill, as 
exemplified in a recent collaboration with art studio professor Ligia Bouton and graduate 
student Myriam Tapp. In this project, images of contemporary art were captured in high 
quality digital files and cataloged with full descriptive and documetary data. These visual 
resources are now available in the Bunting Library to all faculty and students, and will 
soon be accessible through ARTstor. For anyone still unfamiliar with ARTstor, please 
give us a call at 277-6415, or stop by. We can get you going with the basics in just a few 
minutes.  

 

Image: Ligia Bouton, Assistant Professor, Art & Art History 
reviews newly cataloged BVRL material which will support her 
Interdisciplinary Foundations courses. 


